Champ
Champ is a seven month old black and tan male picked up from the Philadelphia SPCA. He was dropped off at a shelter three months ago, and he needs our help! Champ had a break in his leg some time ago earlier in his life. The best guess is that this break was either not treated or treated improperly. The upper leg has continued to grow, however, the lower portion has not. Surgical specialists have been contacted to determine the best method to repair his leg. There is a special procedure that involves re-breaking his arm and allowing it to heal properly while stretching the bone to stimulate growth. His wonderful foster parents are keeping him while this surgery is performed and Champ recuperates.
Surgery has now been scheduled sometime during the week of May 20, 2002. In approximately two weeks following surgery, the stretching device will begin to be used to stimulate lengthening of the bones of his lower arm. The stretching procedure involves returning to the Vet every other day to tighten the screws on the device which will give the proper tension to stimulate bone growth. While this may sound horrific, human subjects have described the procedure as about as uncomfortable as adjusting braces on your teeth. We can only hope that it will be even easier on Champ given the amazing recuperative powers of such a gorgeous young man.
We are joining with the Delaware Valley Doberman Pinscher Assistance (DVDPA) group to help raise the money needed for his operation. The current estimate is that the procedure and the follow-up visits will cost a total of $2,000. Champ is still young enough to have a fully functional limb - it doesn't have to be amputated! This is an expensive operation, but with the combined resources and talents of his foster parents, DVDPA and Special Needs Dobermans, we should be able to make this a success story!
